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Our ref: NDR/LBE/Year 11 
 
23 June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: GCSE Results Day – Thursday 25 August 2022  
 
The GCSE Results Day will be on Thursday 25 August 2022. I would like to thank you for your support throughout 
the examination period, and I look forward to celebrating the results with your child on the day.  
 
Students may collect their results at school from 8.00am until 12.00pm. They should enter the building via the 
student entrance and go straight to the main hall. There will be a careers advisor present for those students who 
wish to receive further advice and guidance following their results. The Year 11 and Sixth Form team will also be 
present to provide guidance and support.  
 
Results will be emailed to all students, via their school email address at 11.00am, regardless of whether or not they 
have collected their results in person. It will not be possible for results to be given over the phone or to someone 
else on the student’s behalf.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

Miss N Drew  
Assistant Headteacher  

Road Safety Awareness 

Be a considerate driver 

Do not park on restricted areas on Talbot Avenue or Lidgett Lane 

Be respectful of our local residents 

Please use the turning circle paying attention to the speed limit 

Obey speeding restrictions; they are there to protect our children 

Look after the environment and switch off your engine, when stationary, 

for cleaner air! 
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